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  

人权理事会 

第三十二届会议 

议程项目 3 

增进和保护所有人权――公民权利、政治权利、 

经济、社会和文化权利，包括发展权 

  南非提交的书面资料：人权委员会 

  秘书处的说明 

 人权理事会秘书处谨此转交南非提交的资料：人权委员会**，按照理事会第

5/1 号决议附件所述议事规则第 7(b)条转载如下。该条规定，国家人权机构的参

与须遵循人权委员会议定的安排和惯例，包括 2005 年 4 月 20 日第 2005/74 号决

议。 

  

  

   具有增进和保护人权国家机构全球联盟赋予的“A 类”认可地位的国家人权机构。 

 ** 附件不译，原文照发。 
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Annex 

[English only] 

  Submission by the South Africa: Human Rights Commission 

  Written statement and input on the occasion of the presentation of a 

report by the United Nations Special Rapporteur on violence against 

women, its causes and consequences  

Your Excellency Mr President, 

I thank you for the opportunity to present this statement. 

This statement is presented by the South African Human Rights Commission which is 

accredited with the A status and has been prepared in collaboration with the South African 

Commission for Gender Equality (CGE) which is tasked with advancing the promotion and 

protection of gender equality in South Africa.  

The release and presentation of the report by the UN SPECIAL RAPPORTEUR ON 

VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN, ITS CAUSES AND CONSEQUENCES is welcomed and 

the report will serve as a valuable intervention in South Africa’s continued and relentless 

efforts to combat the scourge of gender based violence (GBV).  

Activities that have been implemented in order to address gender based violence, include 

monitoring the work of numerous institutions in the country with responsibilities to combat 

gender based violence, key national programmes aimed at combatting gender based 

violence as well as the State’s compliance with numerous domestic legislation and 

international instruments.  

Particular note is also taken of the  key observations and insights expressed by the Special 

Rapporteur in the end of mission statement released on 11 December 2015, which 

identified some of the challenges faced by the victims of gender based violence in South 

Africa, especially in critical areas such as availability of resources, efficiency and 

effectiveness of police investigations, issues of prosecutorial efficiency and effectiveness, 

issues raised in relation to the judiciary as well as the challenges faced by institutions 

mandated to deal with gender based violence. 

The insights and observations related to the valuable work of the Thuthuzela Care Centres 

are most welcomed, while also noting the challenges these institutions continue to 

encounter as they render critical services to the victims of gender based violence and 

violence against women. Indeed, the Commission on Gender Equality’s own research work 

has generated the same insights on the work of the Thuthuzela Care Centres and the 

challenges they face on a daily basis. In contrast there are also good stories on measures 

aimed at addressing GBV.  

We therefore welcome this valuable report and the opportunity to identify more effective 

ways of dealing with gender based violence in South Africa.  

Thank you, Mr President. 

     


